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29/10/2018  11:26:552018/4871/P OBJ Hilary Barnes I strongly object to this application and do not understand why the Council is allowing it to be re-presented, 

when Camden has refused it for very justifiable reasons. I am tempted to copy these reasons here but I see 

Mr Hibbs has already done this, so I will not spend my time repeating them.

Apart from all the objections already stated, the Holmes Road area has been completely swamped by similar 

constructions, which, in my view, contribute absolutely nothing to Kentish Town and a great deal into the 

pockets of developers and landlords who have only their own financial gain in mind. As we elect our 

Councillors to work on our behalf, and that of our communities,  rather than in the interests of developers, I 

expect and hope that this application will be rejected yet again.
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